
West 7th / Fort Road Federation
882 West 7th Street, Suite 6

Saint Paul, MN  55102
651.298.5599

www.FortRoadFederation.org

June 16, 2022

Kady Dadlez
Senior City Planner
City of St. Paul
kady.dadlez@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Subject: Letter of Support for Rezoning of 311 and 319 Ramsey and 391 and 411 Pleasant

Dear Kady,

Mark Arth and Belfry Building LLC, and Rachel Schromen, have petitioned the City to rezone 311 and 319
Ramsey Street and 391 and 411 Pleasant Street from RT2 and RM2 to T1.

The West 7th / Fort Road Federation has no objection to this request.

If you have any questions, please call the above number or email me at mary@fortroadfederation.org.

Sincerely,

Mary Cutrufello
Executive Director and Community Organizer

CC: Samantha Langer, Zoning Committee Secretary
Rachel Schromen
Mark Arth, property owner, 319 Ramsey St.
Richard Black, property owner, 311 Ramsey st.

The Fort Road Federation coordinates participation in advocacy and planning and builds community
connections for the residents, businesses, and nonprofit organizations of the West 7th neighborhood so that it

is a place where people want to live, work, and play.
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